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Today we are releasing the Preliminary Mayor's Management Report (PMMR) for Fiscal 2015, It
presents the performanceé of City agencies from July 1, 2014 through October 31, 2014, and
states expected levels of service based on the City’s February 2015 Financial Plan. Enclosed is a
copy of the report. We would like to direct other members of the Council to our website to view
the Report at www.nyc.gov/mmr.

We are committed to providing information about our performance as a City, and to proactively
engaging the public in this process. We look forward to working with the Councll and other
stakeholders to make government information easily accessible to all New Yorkers.

Thank you.



